July 1, 2021

Honorable John Drake

Chief of Police

Metropolitan Nashville Police Department
600 Murfreesboro Pike

P.O. Box 196399

Nashville, TN 37219-6399

Dear Chief Drake:

I respectfully resign from my position as a sworn police officer in the Metropolitan Nashville
Police Department, effective July 1, 2021.

Sincerely,

Lol

ANDREW RYAN DELKE
Employee No. 256425



